

Post 16 Money Workshops (60 minutes)

Our **Post 16 Money Workshops** are aimed at college and sixth form students aged 16 - 19. They are delivered by our trained and experienced workshop consultants in schools and colleges across the UK.

The workshops are delivered to students at a pivotal time on their road to financial independence and helps prepare students the next stages in their lives.

We offer three standard hour long workshops for Post 16 students; these are the Post 16 A, B and C money workshops. We also offer 100 minute workshops for further information please see "Post 16 Money Workshops (60 minutes)" for further details.

Post 16a Money Workshop

Our **Post 16a Money Workshop** is aimed at college and sixth form students that are planning on going to university. It covers -

- Planning ahead for the next stages of your life mainly university;
- Student finance and managing money at uni

Post 16b Money Workshop

Our **Post 16b Money Workshop** is aimed at students not planning to go to university. It covers –

- Planning ahead for the next stages of your life Moving out, getting a job
- Cost of living and the new things you need to consider when living by yourself for the first time.

Post 16c Money Workshop

Our **Post 16c Money Workshop** is for all students. It helps them understand how to use different financial products to achieve their goals. It covers-

- Saving
- How to maintain a good credit rating; and how to use APR
- Understanding financial products, including insurance.







The workshop includes a range of activities, a chance to debate and discuss, and relevant takeaways for the students. The Post 16 Money workshop is an essential way to improve students' confidence and skills in managing their finances.

On 2014 we delivered
1,104 workshops to
29,265 students across
England, Wales and
Northern Oreland.

Our evaluation data is externally managed and collected before and Morthern Oreland after each of our workshops to allow us to effectively measure the impact of workshops on student's skills, knowledge and confidence related to managing money.

Our feedback shows:

- → Before the workshop, 63% of students agreed to some level that they found the thought of taking out a student loan daunting. This dropped dramatically after the workshop, with the majority (58%) switching to saying they didn't find it daunting.
- → Before the workshop 75% of students were unsure or didn't have a clue what APR stood for. After the presentation 61% were confident they knew what it stood for.
- → Before the workshop only 36% of students were confident they could create a budget. After the workshop this rose to 68%.

"I think that seeing this workshop will change how I manage money in the future because I will be more sensible with spending and setting priorities". Matt Davidson, year 14 student Carrickfergus Grammar School

"The external speakers have more knowledge about subjects that I am unable to discuss. I thought that the section "about credit and APR" was particularly good." Karen Turner, teacher Bolton College

For more information, please contact Helen on helen@themoneycharity.org.uk or on 0207 062 8933.

